From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 12:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Levine, Jeffrey
Subject: FW: Presentation to the Rogers Park Builders Group

Good afternoon,

Yesterday evening I attended a Roger Park Builders Group meeting at Loyola University Information’s Commons.  I was asked to speak to the group in my official capacity as the Deputy Corporation Counsel, Building and License Enforcement Division.  My topic included general information about Building Code Enforcement and the new Bad Landlord list.  I spoke for well over an hour, there were many questions and a lot of interest in the information I provided.

A buffet style dinner was served before the speakers began their presentation, it was catered by Reza’s and included pita, salad, hummus, falafels, chicken beef, vegetables, rice, and dessert with soft drinks and water.  No alcohol was served.  I had rice, salad, chicken, beef, and water.  

Please let me know if you need anything further.  Below is the invitation I received for your reference.

Thank you.

Judy Frydland

City of Chicago Law Department

Deputy Corporation Counsel

